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Bringing Learning to Life 

23rd November 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Reception Class Educational Visit to Moreton Library 
 

Reception Class children will be visiting Moreton Library on Tuesday 6th December 2022 in 
the afternoon. They will walk to and from the library with members of staff, once there the 
children will be able to explore the library and loan a number of books that they will add 
to the class library.  
 
Your child should come to school dressed in their full school uniform with a waterproof coat 
and sensible walking shoes. You have given consent for your child to attend local school 

trips previously, however, if you do not give consent for your child to visit Moreton Library 
then please inform the school office by calling 677 1235 or by emailing 
schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk. 
 
We will need some parent helpers on the day. If you would like to volunteer please let Mrs 
Billington know.   
  
We are looking forward to our visit to the library.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Billington 
Reception Class Teacher  
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